
 

                                                                                                     
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  Friday 25th May 2018 
 
Forest School: Otters  
 
We have arranged some Forest School Sessions for Years R – 4, which will take place across the year. 
These will be led by Ashley Hards, who is a Level 3 qualified and experienced Forest School Leader. He 
also has full first aid training. Otters Class will have their sessions in Tem 6 and the dates for your child 
are shown at the end of this letter.   
 
As before, the sessions will take place on the uncultivated land next to the school and adjacent to 
Hundred Acre Lane and will last all afternoon. This land can be accessed directly from the school so the 
children will not need to walk on the road.  Each class will be divided into two, so about 15 children at 
a time will have their Forest School sessions. The children remaining in school will be taught by their 
class teacher. Unless the weather is exceptionally wet and windy, these sessions will not be cancelled.    
 
On the day of your child’s Forest School session, unless notified otherwise, your child should come to 
school in clothes ready for Forest School; however please ensure they have suitable indoor shoes for 
morning lessons.  
 
They will need:  
Old clothes  
Sturdy shoes, or wellington boots if wet underfoot   
Definitely no open toe sandals, however warm it is!  
 
Dependent on weather: 
Warm layers  
Waterproof coat 
Sun hat 
Sun cream  
All children will need to bring a healthy snack.  
We need help supporting the children at Forest School, please let your child’s class teacher or Mrs 
Thompson in the office know if you are able to offer any support. Thank you.  Please ensure you make 
a note of the date for your child’s Forest School sessions.  I am sure they will enjoy them. Details of 
dates for further sessions will follow later in the school year. 
 
With best wishes, 

 
 

Headteacher 

                  Wivelsfield Primary School 
South Road, Wivelsfield Green, RH17 7QN 

Telephone: 01444 471393   
office@wivelsfield.e-sussex.sch.uk   

www.wivelsfield.org 
Headteacher: Mrs H Smith BA Hons NPQH 

 



 

                                                                                                     
 

 
 

Group A 
8/6/2018 

Group B 
15/6/2018 

Cooper  
Etien 
Sean 
Amylea  
Toby 
Josh  
James Campbell 
Harri  
Isla  
Chloe 
Ryley  
Charlotte 

Harvey 
Lydia  
Daniel 
Isabel  
Mia  
Jasmine  
Luke 
Clara  
Libby T  
Rosie 
James Cox 
Elise 
Libby  P 

 
 


